
Professional	Development	Day	

On	November	26,	Kane	School	District	teachers	received	professional	development	training	from	SUU	
professors	Dr.	McKenzie	and	Dr.	Kramer	on	trauma	informed	problem	solving	and	Adverse	Childhood	
Experiences	(ACEs)	research.		We	appreciate	the	partnership	with	SUU	and	the	Kane	School	District	in	
student	interventions	and	cognitive	development.		Teachers	and	coaches	from	the	district	also	received	
first	aid,	CPR	and	AED	training	from	our	local	EMTs,	and	will	receive	their	CPR	certification	card	from	the	
Red	Cross.		We	would	like	to	thank	our	local	paramedics	for	providing	the	training	to	our	faculty	and	
staff.		As	a	district	we	will	continue	to	provide	training	for	our	teachers	to	better	prepare	them	to	
respond	in	the	event	of	an	emergency	and	work	to	provide	the	needed	intervention	to	students	who	are	
experiencing	trauma.		
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